
 

 

Next Meeting 
 

Tuesday, June 19th, 2018 

7:00 PM 

Nike Base Community Center 

3278 Whitehaven Rd. 

Grand Island, NY 

www.shcnf.com 

 

Annual End of Year Party 

 

Pizza and Wings will be provided.  Attendees are encouraged to bring 

their favorite dessert! 

http://www.shcnf.com/


 

 

Hi everyone.  

 

I hope you all are enjoying the beautiful weather we are having. I would like to take this 

time to say a big Thank You to all of you that always come out and help put on a 

wonderful Specialty. I'm always amazed and blessed what our little club can do. Cathy 

those trophies were very show stopping. Dennis, Mike, Dan, Steve, thank you for all the 

heavy work of getting the mats laid down, bringing in the equipment, and everything else 

us girls ask you to do. Bobbie and Dan, thank you for being ring stewards for our judges 

and exhibitors. You both kept the ring running smoothly. Cindy, thank you for all you do 

for those beautiful baskets. It seems each year they get better and better. There were 

others there also: Ron & Pat, Heidi, Bryan, and Tony - thank you all for helping too. 

Again, Thank you so much for another Wonderful Specialty 2018.                                      

                                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                                              

Sincerely,                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                                              

Tina M Joynson                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                              

Show Chair 



May 2018 Meeting Minutes 
 
No meeting was held.  

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Next weekend (June 22nd – 24th) is the 

annual Husky Club’s (Niagara and Seneca 

Club’s) campout at Lakeside Beach State 

Park. If you can’t make it for camping, 

please consider joining us for dinner on 

Saturday night. Let me know if you need 

any information. 

 

The club will once again participate in the 

Grand Island 4th of July parade. Details will 

be sent out as we get closer to the date. 

 
 

  

 


